From: Smith, Brian R.

To: Elizabeth Burdick

Cc: Charlie Klewin; Maurice Gawendo

Subject: 2025-04-09 - Letter to L. Burdick - DEEP Application and Wastewater Treatment Plan w/attachments
Date: Wednesday, April 9, 2025 3:42:34 PM

Attachments: 2025-04-09 - Letter to L. Burdick - DEEP Application and Wastewater Treatment Plan.pdf

19 Military Hwy Soil testing.pdf
19 Military Hwy - Existing system.pdf

Dear Ms. Burdick,

Please find attached my letter and attachments that should be included as part of the record for C.R.
Klewin, LLC’s pending wetlands application (IWWC#25-5SITE).

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Brian R. Smith, Applicant’s Attorney and Authorized Agent
Robinson & Cole wp

One State Street

Hartford, CT 06103

Direct 860.275.8224 | Fax 860.275.8299

bsmith@rc.com | Bio | V-Card
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This transmittal may be a confidential R+C attorney-client communication or may otherwise be
privileged or confidential. If it is not clear that you are the intended recipient, you are hereby
notified that you have received this transmittal in error; any review, dissemination, distribution, or
copying of this transmittal is strictly prohibited. If you suspect that you have received this
communication in error, please notify us immediately by telephone at 1-860-275-8200, or e-mail at
it-admin@rc.com, and immediately delete this message and all its attachments.



